
Comment for planning application 19/01047/OUT
Application Number 19/01047/OUT

Location Land North East Of Oxford Road West Of Oxford Canal And East Of Bankside Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for a residential development of up to 825 dwellings; green
infrastructure including formal (playing fields with changing rooms, allotments) and informal
open space; landscaping and associated infrastructure including a balancing pond; on land
off the A4260, with access off the existing Longford Park access off the A4260 (Oxford
Road), and a new access off the A4260 (Banbury Road). All matters of detail reserved, save
for access.

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Joss Shurey

Address 1 The Rise,Twyford,Banbury,OX17 3HX

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The Oxford Rd is already choked with traffic with traffic queuing the length of Twyford from 3
directions twice a day. A development of 825 houses means an additional 1300 cars and
around 2500 people. There are no primary or secondary schools within walking distance of
the proposed site. There are substantial issues with school parents parking in both Bodicote
and Twyford/Adderbury already that are not addressed by the Council. In addition there are
no shops or amenities within walking distance. Bus services have declined forcing people
into cars. Installation of traffic lights to allow site residents out onto Oxford Rd will create
disruption to the already heavy flow of traffic. You have only to look at the poorly planned
series of roadworks happening in the Banbury area this week to see the chaos caused by
lights where previously there were none. The Banbury area has doubled in size in the past
10 years with services and amenities declining. The area cannot support more giant
developments without supporting roading infrastructure such a ring road, or new access
roads into the centre. Oxford Rd remains choked 7 days a week driving residents to online
shopping rather than sitting in traffic to get to a retailer. Continued residential developments
are helping to kill off the retail areas. The toll, not just on Oxford Rd but access to Banbury
town and facilities is too high to keep slinging up these big developments.
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